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Shiner Lutheran Facebook page COME WORSHIP IN PERSON  @ 10:15 am         

OR 

SUNDAY February 5, 2023 

Growing in Faith Together                                                                                               

Our Wednesday evening GIFT program continues with meal & fellowship at 5:30 pm 

followed by learning time at 6:00 pm. Learning opportunities are available for all ages.  

6th to 12th graders are invited to a HEART-Y  PARTY  

Friday February 10th from 7:00 pm until 9:30 pm 

Enjoy Music, Games, Food, Fun and Fellowship 

The Fifth Sunday after   

Sunday February 19th: 

Transfiguration Sunday celebrated with a Polka Worship Service                                                                       
Mission Groups gather for lunch and meetings following worship             

Join the Just Older Youth for a JOYful lunch  

Friday February 10th at 11:30 am 

Bring a friend and celebrate life with food and fellowship! 

Our congregation has sponsored Cub Pack 231 for many decades.  

        ALL scouts are invited to wear their uniforms                                                                             

      and join us  for a recognition of scouting  

                           SUNDAY FEBRUARY 12 at 10:15 am WORSHIP 

Women’s Fellowship  - Tuesday February 7  @ 6:30 pm       

Enjoy snacks and  conversation at Teri Stratman’s home. 



   IN PERSON: Bring to worship or drop off  at church office. 

   BY MAIL: Send to the church at P.0.Box 26, Shiner.  

   TEXT: Text an amount to 1-844-697-3838 and use credit or debit card. 

ELECTRONIC GIVING:  Go to our website www.shinerlutheran.org and click on Connect/Give to 

get a direct link to our electronic giving platform.   

Prayers of Concern continue for many members and friends of the congregation including:   

Richard Smith, Baby Volkmann, Trish Mercer, Verline Esse, Ben Mozisek, Charity Kneifel, 
Jonathan Albrecht, Carolyn Schroeder, Jeanette Kocian, Steve Blum, Billy Jay Hendricks, 
Kyle Auxier, Joyce Kneifel, Kathy Cullum, Bill Winkenwerder, Thomas Cliffe Sr., Laverne & 
Johnnie Valis, and Susan Ulcak. 

This week we celebrate and remember in prayer these Baptism Anniversaries:  2/7 Bridget 
Boedeker; 2/10 Carley Hewig  

This week we wish Birthday Blessings to: 2/5 Derek Schlenker, Joseph Heinold, Sheri Bickham; 
2/6 Beverly Mozisek; 2/7 Chad Neubauer  
 

Attendance in worship  1/22: 100          Online views:  287 

Offering for week ending 1/22:    General Fund: $ 1,922.00  Building Fund:  $  725.00 

The above amount does not include electronic giving. 

Weekly budget needs:    General Fund: $ 4,260.59        Building Fund: $ 2,539.10                                             

UPDATES & INFORMATION 
SCHEDULED THIS WEEK:   

 

SUNDAY February 5—Looking at the Lessons @ 9:00 am; Worship @ 10:15 am 

 

MONDAY February 6—Dominoes @ 1:00 pm 

 

TUESDAY February 7—SNRC Devotions @ 10:00 am; Canasta @ noon; Women’s Fellowship @ 6:30 pm 
 

WEDNESDAY February 8—Bible Study @ 10:00 am; Hospitality @ 11:00 am; Brief Communion @ 1:30 pm;  
 GIFT Meal @ 5:30 pm; GIFT Learning @ 6:00 pm   
 

FRIDAY February 10—JOY (Just Older Youth) @ 11:30 am; Heart-y Party for 6th –12th graders @ 7:00 pm 
 

SUNDAY February 12— Worship @ 10:15 am with celebration of Scout Sunday 

Flowers for  One of the flower arrangements today is donated by the Honigschmidts in thanksgiving 

for family; the second arrangement is donated by Sheri Bickham in honor of her birthday. 

 

Shiner Lutheran Scholarship Applications are now available. However, in order to give scholarships 

this year, we will need donations to the scholarship fund. In the past, earnings from investments 

were designated for scholarships, but this year that will not be possible. If you would like to donate 

towards scholarships, simply note that on your check or envelope.  

Christian Sympathy is expressed to the family of  James O’Connor, former member of 

the congregation, who passed away on January 13, 2023. 


